Harwich Youth Services

728 Main Street

Harwich, MA 02645

MEETING MINUTES  
Date: August 19, 2019
In attendance: Sheila, Paula, Joy, Meredith, Annalise
· Meeting called to order at 5:55
· Review Minutes from May 20th meeting

· Minutes approved by Joy, seconded by Paula
Youth Counselors Report: 
· Seeing 28 clients through the summer.  Ideal number is 10-15
· At Risk Survey (Gradess 8-12) results showed that there was not a decrease in distracted and drunk driving. 
· Possible speaker about this –seeking possible grant funding –Art of Charity or Cooperative Bank of Cape Cod

· September 30th- Grades 11 and 12- Intensive movie around drunk driving including a simulator  about texting and drinking and driving.

· Yogis Unite went well raising 15000.00 +

· Stress reduction clinic was attended by 8-10 students and seemed to be helpful
· Connected with Community Health network  to discuss support for children and families with behavioral health issues.  

· Harwich Children’s Fund

· Planning for fund raising this year

· Sweatshirt Fundraiser is ongoing

· Selling at Cranberry Harvest and looking for other locations 

· Talking to the department heads at school regarding

· Social Emotional Learning

· Anxiety connections with cell phones

· Key jar

· Meditation

Project Connect in the High School

· Students caught vaping will be enrolled in the program

· 2 teachers are trained

· 8 week sessions

· Working on how to start earlier and how to follow up after 8 week session.

· Working with Kim Slade at Barnstable County Human Services to collect more information for parents (Joy)

· Tool Kits for parents

· Info out at sports nights

· In the future packet/ bag of information

Parent University topics will include vaping education

New Member- Holly Tavano to join at the next meeting

Youth night 

· October 4th- Chatham Rec- 6-8pm
· Escape room

· 5-7 invited

· Less activities/more structure

· Snacks more structured

Parent University on Stress and Anxiety 

· Shelia will run in Spring

Student Report:
· MAP assessment is a good assessment but students do not always put 100% effort in.

Next meeting is Monday, September 16th @   5:00 p.m.  Albro House
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